



Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

T 0161 209 9930

@Rolls\_Crescent

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

6<sup>th</sup> July 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

We are writing to inform you about changes to our end of year procedures for Parent/Carer Meetings and passing on information about your child's next class.

This year we will be sharing information with you in three different ways:

- 1. Your child's school report which will go home with your child on Friday 13th July 2018
- 2. Our new 'Family Book Share' which will take place on Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> July 8.15am 9am
  During this time you will be welcome in school with your child/children to look at their recent work.
  Please come in to the Main Entrance at 8.15am with your child who can then show you to their
  classroom and their work will be available for you to look at.
  (Please note that the teacher will not be available for individual discussions during this time –
  it is simply a chance for you to see your child's work)
- 3. 'Meet Your New Class Teacher' meetings.

To prepare your child for next year we are holding meetings to give you the opportunity to meet your child's new class teacher, find out information about the new class and ask any questions you many have.

These meetings will take place on **Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> July at 3.20pm, 4.20pm and 5.20pm** This will give parent/carers who have more than one child the opportunity to attend meetings for different class teachers.

Please see over leaf the list for the current class and who the new teacher will be in September.

We hope these new procedures will be successful in giving you all the information you need to prepare your child/children for the next school year.

We appreciate it is very short notice for our 'Family Book Share' on Thursday and hope you will be able to join us.

Thank you in anticipation of your support.

Yours sincerely

Mr Reynolds and Ms Turner

Heads of School







Theyolds AMTune

















## Rolls Crescent Primary School

Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

T 0161 209 9930

@Rolls\_Crescent

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

Please see below table for your child's current class and the new Teacher and class they will be in, in September 2018

Current Class	New Teacher and Class
Pre-school	Mrs.Fernley N1
Pre-school	Mrs Lord & Mrs Frier N2
N1	Mrs Harrison or Miss Ivy R1 R2
N2	Miss Ivy or Mrs Harrison R2 R1
R1	Mr Hasan or Miss Ward 1A 1B
R2	Miss Ward or Mr Hasan 1B 1A
1A	Mrs Openshaw & Mrs Wilkinson 2A
1B	Miss Campbell 2B
2A	Mr Hannon 3B
2B	Miss Mason 3A
3A	Mr Jenkins 4A
3B	Mrs Armstrong & Mrs Lowrie 4B
4A	Mr Hulme 5B
4B	Mr Rice 5A
4C	Miss Willoughby 5C
5A	Ms Elkington 6A
5B	Mr Connor 6B
6A	Year 7, High School
6B	Year 7, High School

















